
Wednesday 6th November 2019 

Dear Parents, 

“Bling Your Bike Morning” 

Yes that is “Bling”, although we would like you to “Bring” your bikes too! 

On Tuesday 12​th​ November we will be holding another “Bling Your Bike” event. This is to promote “Being Safe by 

Being Seen” when out on your bikes and scooters. We are having a competition to see who can make their bike or 

scooter extra colourful and bright,- so that it really stands out! 

The children may score extra marks for having bright, colourful clothing that they can put on when parading their 

“blinged”-bike. 

Children who would like to take part in the competition should bring their bikes to school on the morning of 

Tuesday 12​th​ November. Winners will be decided during the day and we have some nice prizes, kindly donated by 

Sustrans 

It is important that any materials added to your bike or scooter should not be in the way of moving parts. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr MacBean 

Year 2 Class teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 



 

 

 

 

    

 


